December 10, 1963

Rabbi Charles Weinberg
Israel Commission
Rabbinical Council of America
84 - Fifth Avenue
New York City

Dear Charles:

I am somewhat appalled by the poor reaction of most of our colleagues to your original letter concerning the ZIM situation. Therefore, even though both I and Rabbi Jung and our President wrote letters of protest as soon as we received your notification, I have appointed a committee of several people in the congregation to contact others and to write as per your request.

I will be sending you copies of these letters when they become available to me.

Sincerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff

Encl

cc

- Jun the tok